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FINAL 
Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, August 29, 2019 
Site Visit-159 Concord Road 

 
 

 
Present: Chris Hagger, Diana Warren, Taryn Trexler, Diana Cebra   
 
Absent: Margi Katz, Jan Costa, Fred Taylor, Fred Bautz   
 
Others Present: Mr/Mrs. Donalds 
 
Under the Sudbury Demolition Delay Bylaw, the SHC conducted a site inspection of the 
property located at 159 Concord Road. The Sudbury Historical Commission determined by a 
vote of 4-0 that the portion of the roof at 159 Concord Road including the chimney and the area 
immediately surrounding the chimney on the front side of the house is not historically significant 
and the building inspector can issue a demolition permit for this particular chimney with 
replacement of similar colored roof shingles to cover the opening. The SHC will so inform the 
Sudbury Building Inspector. 
 


